
University Vacation Period Announcement 

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 

We are pleased to announce the upcoming vacation period for the university. Please take note of 

the following details: 

Vacation Dates: 

Start Date: December 15, 2023 

End Date: January 5, 2024 

Important Reminders: 

• All classes will resume on January 8, 2024. 

• Library hours may vary during the vacation period; please check the library website for 

details. 

• Office hours for administrative departments will be limited; refer to departmental notices 

for specifics. 

We wish everyone a restful and enjoyable vacation. Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

The University Administration 


